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The Obstetrics & Gynaecology programme recommends that: 

 

The application clearly confirms that structures are in place at Hospital Group level to align all Obstetric 
and Gynaecology posts to the governance structure of the major Maternity Hospital within the Hospital 
Group. Consideration should be given to joint appointments where possible. 
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